
CRA Newsletter, 2/22/21 
 
Covid Case Count Update 

Current number of active Covid cases = 2 

 

This Thursday, February 25 is a non-uniform, free dress day.  Please remember to wear appropriate and 

modest clothing.   

~Kent Fuller 

 

Scheduling Parent Teacher Conferences  
Last week you should have received an email about signing up for our online Parent Teacher 
Conferences.  If you did not receive the email, you may sign up by going to our website under 
“Current Events” and the “Parent Teacher Conference Scheduler”.   
The deadline to sign up for conferences is this Thursday, Feb. 25th by 10:00 p.m. 

Conferences will be held next week on Wednesday & Thursday, March 3 & 4.  In order to 
accommodate the conferencing schedule, the calendar for next week is as follows: 
 Wednesday, March 3: Early Dismissal at 1:15 p.m., 1st-6th Grades 
     AM Kindergarten, 8:30-10:30 
     PM Kindergarten, 11:15-1:15 
 Thursday, March 4:  Early Dismissal at 1:15 p.m., 1st-6th Grades 
     No School for Kindergarten Classes only 
                                                           No Band and Orchestra Classes on Thursday, March 4.   
 
February 25 is the end of Term 2. Report cards for Term 2 will be sent home with the students 
the week following Parent Teacher Conferences.  

Reminder…NO online SCHOOL this Friday, February 26.  It is a teacher work day.   

 

 
PTO Newsletter February 22, 2021 
 
We are so excited for the virtual Gallery Stroll this coming Thursday.  
 
Gallery Stroll: The perspective judges are finishing up and we are very excited to announce the 
winners and have a Gallery Stroll for everyone to see what talented students we have at CRA!  Look 
for a link later this week for the Gallery Stroll on Thursday. 
 

PTC Dinner:  If you signed up to help with the teacher dinner this year, we no longer need 

the help.  Due to the pandemic we will be having the dinner catered.  We so appreciate 

everyone who signed up to help provide dinner for the teachers, and we know our teachers 

appreciate it too! 

 
 
BOOK FAIR: 

It’s time for our Spring Book Fair! 

Starting this Thursday, February 25, go to 

www.storycupboard.com 

http://www.storycupboard.com/


 

Story Cupboard Book Fairs 
Story Cupboard Book Fairs 
www.storycupboard.com 

and at checkout, use the code canyonrim for our school to get credit. This week Miss 

Alyson will send home a flyer with ordering instructions and recommended titles for each 

grade. Be sure to include your student’s name and teacher in the Special Instructions box so 

we can quickly distribute the orders. Thank you for supporting our school library! The fair 

will run through March 6.  

 

TEACHER AND STAFF APPRECIATION:  Teacher and staff appreciation will be the week of 

March 8th- 11th.  Watch for a flyer that will be coming home next week, and get ready to 

really help celebrate our teachers and staff!! 

 

Reminder 

Our monthly PTO meeting is this coming Wednesday, March 3
rd

 

At 8am via zoom.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

Help Needed 

We are still in need of a Field Day Chair.  If you are interested, please contact Lynsi Marshall, 

lynsimarshall@gmail.com   

 

Upcoming Dates 

 

Thursday February 25
th

- Virtual Gallery Stroll 

February 25
th

-March 6
th

- Book Fair 

March 3
rd

- PTO Meeting 

March 8
th

-11
th

- Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week  

 

Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful.  We appreciate all that you do! 

Canyon Rim PTO 
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